
 

 

Public Evaluation Meeting for RFQ No: 1530 Construction Manager at 
Risk (CMAR) for Multiple Parks 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Evaluation Meeting will be held on 

Friday, January 19, 2024 at 3:00 PM EST at the St. Johns County 

Administration Building, 500 San Sebastian View, St. Augustine, FL 32084 

in the Training Room for the purpose of announcing the individual evaluator 

and total scores for the Technical Proposals and Presentations of the 

shortlisted respondents. Additional information is available from the 

Designated Point of Contact:  Bryan Matus, Senior Procurement 

Coordinator, bmatus@sjcfl.us. 
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